
From: Kilburn Arms   
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 1:17 PM 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Kilburn Arms - Noise nuisance 
 
Good afternoon Sima  
 
Thank you for your email and the video  
As you can see on the video there is no noise/chatter coming from our garden.  
Yes our lights are on however once we close the garden we need time to clean it up. Swipe the floor, 
wipe the tables, collect any potential glasses, dishes and dirty ashtrays etc This can take easily up to 
20 minutes. 
We can not leave it dirty over the night for obvious reasons and we can not clean it with lights off.  
Again I would like to bring it to your attention that there is no noise coming from the garden. Lights 
being on doesn't mean the garden is open. 
 
Hope this helps  
Thank you and have a great day  
 
Kind regards,  
Evie 
 
The Kilburn Arms Team 
 


